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 You may have noticed 

the banner outside school – some 

staff have been further trained in 

recognising signs when children 

may need support with emotional 

wellbeing and ways in which we 

can do this.  

Upcoming Events… 

Mon Sep 24th   

 EYFS Apple Meet & Greet 

(9.15am) 

 Cross Country at Selby College 

(selected children) back at 

3.30pm 

 

After School Clubs 

 Choir  

 Balanceability Bike Club 

 Book Club 

Tues Sep 25th  

 Dodgeball Club (8.10am) 

 Sports Club (after sch)  

Wed Sep 26th  

 EYFS Apple Selby Times Photo 

Thur Sep 27th  

 Netball (8.10am) 

Fri Sep 28th  

 Tuck Shop (break time) 

 

We need your help!   

FAN Club AGM - 3rd October, 7pm at 

School 

As you will be aware FAN Club is the 

charity run by parents to help 

fundraise towards some of the extra 

things at school.  This has, in the past, 

included things like the buses for the 

whole school trip, Pantomimes, Digital 

Cameras, and Mud Kitchen to name 

but a few.  

After 3 years in the role our current 

Chair will be stepping down therefore 

we are looking for new people to get 

involved. The FAN Club committee has 

lots of different roles, you might not 

fancy the role of Chair but might like 

to get involved in another way. 

In order for FAN Club to continue 

raising the extra money for School we 

need new people to come forward 

and get involved. 

If you would like any information 

about FAN Club before the AGM 

please email them 

at hemingbroughfanclub@gmail.com. 

 

Out of School Clubs begin 

next week.  ‘Before school’ 

clubs start at 8.10am and 

children should be brought 

to the main entrance.   

‘After School’ clubs end at 

4pm and all children must 

be collected from the 

main playground by an 

adult (regardless of 

consent to walk home at 

the normal end of school). 

Due to unforeseen 

circumstances we need to 

swap the dinners on Thurs 

4th and Fri 5th Oct.  

Therefore, the meal on 

Thurs 4th will now be Pizza, 

and Fri 5th will be Spaghetti 

Bolognaise.   

We have swapped over 

every child’s bookings for 

the two days, so please 

ensure you make a note of 

the swap!  Please contact 

us if this causes any 

problem.  

It certainly feels like Autumn has arrived! Please make sure 

that children have appropriate coats and footwear for 

outdoor play.  

STOP PRESS….Scarecrow 

Hunt is cancelled due to the 

adverse weather conditions 

forecast. 
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